
 
 
 

 
 

May 18, 2020 
         

 

Strategic Planning – Mission and Vision Drafting 
Special Meeting Notice *   

Subcommittee of MATC District Board   
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 – 10:00 a.m. 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that a subcommittee of the Milwaukee Area Technical College 

District Board will meet in open session via teleconference.  Those who would like to 

attend the meeting, please notify the college via email at greeng@matc.edu. 

Milwaukee Area Technical College is holding this open session electronically pursuant 

to the Wisconsin Department of Justice, March 16, 2020 guidance regarding Wisconsin 

Open Meetings Law.  

 
 

A. Roll Call 
 
B. Compliance with the Open Meetings Law  

 
C. Strategic Planning - MATC Mission and Vision  

 
 
The MATC District Board will not make any decisions or take formal action on any 
subject.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
MATC is the premier, comprehensive technical college that provides excellence in 

education to enrich, empower, and transform lives 
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